Dear UNICA Colleagues!
 
We are pleased to invite you to the Meeting of International Relations Officers of the UNICA Network in Tallinn on April 28-30, 2005. 
According to the information from the UNICA Secretariat, there will be the first short working meeting of all international coordinators already on April 28 from 2:30 p.m.to 5:30 p.m.. The Steering Committee will have their meeting on Friday, April 29, 2:30 – 5:30 pm.

Therefore the expected arrival date of participants will be April 28 in the morning and we hope that all of you will be able also to join us for a welcome dinner on Thursday evening, April 28, hosted by Tallinn University of Technology.

You will be provided with the detailed program prior to the meeting. 

Hotel accommodation 
Rooms have been booked for all participants at Reval Hotel Olümpia, Liivalaia 33 at the following special rates:

Single room:   

87 EUR

Twin/double room:
97 EUR

Please book your accommodation by contacting the hotel directly using the hotel reservation form.

Deadline for the reservation is March 28, 2005  

 
Please return the completed registration form by fax or email prior to March 28, 2005  to the International Relations Office of TUT.
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us if further questions arise!
We are looking forward to seeing you all in Tallinn!
 
Madli Krispin
International Relations Office

